
 
 

 
 

16th March 2020 
 

 

 

Dear All, 

 

KEITH DIESEL AND DIRT DERBY 2020 EVENT - CANCELLED 

 

The Keith Diesel and Dirt Derby committee have made the decision to cancel our event for 2020 in response 

to the Australian Government’s direction that any non-essential mass public gatherings of 500 or more are 

to be cancelled, effective 16th March 2020. 

It is a most unfortunate situation and our committee are absolutely devastated that it has become necessary 

to cancel the event. We appreciate that it also is a huge disappointment for all our patrons, event 

participants, community volunteers and those involved with trade sites, displays or entertainment. 

The safety and well-being of our patrons is paramount, and the committee feel that this is the best decision 

for all involved. 

We are very much looking forward to hosting an exciting and action-packed Diesel and Dirt Derby next year 

with our date locked in for Saturday, 27th March 2021. 

The Keith Diesel and Dirt Derby committee sincerely thank you all for your understanding and support of our 

event. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Glen Simpson 

Event Coordinator 


